Date: 　　　　月　　　　日　, 2013
Dear Mayor and Council Members of Milpitas:

I hope this mail finds you in excellent health.

I learned from South Korean news that a Korean organization in Silicon Valley is negotiating with Milipitas City to set up a comfort woman statue which is the same design as the one set up in front of Japanese Embassy in Seoul, South Korea. 

Around the comfort woman statue in Seoul, harsh demonstrations to condemn Japan have been conducted by Korean people every day. Japanese people feel very annoyed about the harsh demonstration.

Comfort woman monuments were set up also in New Jersey and New York. Because of the monuments, Japanese children in the USA are bullied.

The comfort woman statue that is the same design as that in Seoul was installed in July in the Central Park in Glendale, CA. Japanese media is criticizing the City of Glendale very severely.

Does the City of Milpitas where there are many Japanese companies need this statue?

South Korean organizations insist that the comfort woman dispute is a human rights issue. However, the dispute has become a political issue between Japan and South Korea. There is no merit to the companies and the citizens in the City to bring the dispute between Japan and South Korea into the City.

Please make a sensible decision taking above mentioned points into consideration when you discuss a request from Korean organizations to set up a comfort woman statue.

Sincerely,
署名(ローマ字　又は　日本語)
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　

なまえ（ﾛｰﾏ字）　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
住所（市、県だけでも）　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
Japan
